Jane Rasely

From: Christopher J. Marston <cmarston@dpearson.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 9:36 AM

To: Heather Wright

Cc: Jane Rasely

Subject: RE: PLN50177 SPR

Heather:

| was out of the office last week, so we are still working on our response to the City's Staff Report. We can provided it to
you by no later than June 28th, which would provide the city with 12 days to review and provide a response to it prior to
the July 13th hearing.

Please let me know if this poses a problem for the City.
Thank you,

Christopher J. Marston

253-620-1500 - cmarston@dpearson.com

Davies Pearson, P.C.

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

920 Fawcett Avenue / PO Box 1657, Tacoma, WA 98401

253-620-1500 | Fax 253-572-3052 | www.dpearson.com Download vCard | View Profile

From: Heather Wright [mailto:hwright@bainbridgewa.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 11:35 AM

To: Christopher J. Marston

Cc: Jane Rasely

Subject: RE: PLN50177 SPR

Confirmed, the matter will be heard at the date, time and location indicated in your email.
Thank you.
Heather

From: Christopher J. Marston [mailto:cmarston@dpearson.com]
Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 10:49 AM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>

Subject: RE: PLN50177 SPR

Heather:

| just want to confirm the details that the matter will be heard at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, July 13th, at 280 Madison
Avenue N, Council Chambers.

Please confirm. Thank you.



Sincerely,

Christopher J. Marston

253-620-1500 - cmarston@dpearson.com

Davies Pearson, P.C.

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

920 Fawcett Avenue / PO Box 1657, Tacoma, WA 98401

253-620-1500 | Fax 253-572-3052 | www.dpearson.com Download vCard | View Profile

This e-mail is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. secs. 2510-2521, and is legally privileged
and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, the reader is hereby notified that any
unauthorized review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail or call the sender at (800) 439-1112, and destroy all copies
of the original message.

IRS regulations require us to advise you that, unless otherwise specifically noted, any federal tax advice in this
communication (including any attachments, enclosures, or other accompanying materials) was not intended or written
to be used, and it cannot be used, by any person for the purpose of avoiding tax-related penalties; furthermore, this
communication was not intended or written to support the promotion or marketing of any of the transactions or
matters it addresses. Please call us for additional information.



